ORDER: APPROVE REIMBURSEMENT TO CHANCERY CLERK FOR
HOMESTEAD APPLICATIONS IN THE AMOUNT OF $1,372.00

Motion was made by Larry Gillespie, duly seconded by Brent Larson, to approve
reimbursement to Chancery Clerk for homestead applications in the amount of $1,372.00.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Roberts, declared the motion carried, this the 6% day of
June, 2022.

A l?;!ﬁm@« Jaoo
Robefds, President Shérry Wal\Cliancery Clerk

ard of Supervisors



MEMORANDUM

To:  Board of Supervisors

From: Sherry J. Wall, Chancery Clerk % WM&

Date: May 25, 2022

Re:  Homestead Application

I have today submitted Lafayette County’s homestead applications to the State Tax
Commission for 2022, Pursuant to Ms. Code Ann. Section 27-33-37(m), I am requesting
reimbursement of $1.00 per application for the 1370 applications and 2 amended

applications submitted. This would be a total of $1372.00 due me from the county.

If you have any questions, please let me know.



